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Rules Committee,

In a democracy each vote needs to count. I support HB2927 because I want our presidential
election to be actually one vote counts as one vote and the majority of votes determine the
winner. Please pass this law for us in Oregon. Thanks

Carolyn Graf 
carolyn.graf@comcast.net 
5516 SE Jenne Rd 
Portland, Oregon 96236

mailto:SRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov



